

February 1, 2012

Dear Jeff,

"On behalf of the Calgary Real Estate Board, I would like to thank you for joining our excellent roster of speakers at our 2012 Forecast Conference & Tradeshow."

"...The event was very successful and it is because of speakers like you that make it a success."

"We hope that you might consider joining us again in the future, so that we can continue to improve this important event and bring the best quality speakers, sessions, and exhibitors to our REALTOR® guests."

"I will follow up with you soon regarding the next CREB® Conference."

Sincerely, **Dawn van der Helm** *Events Supervisor Communications*

Phone: 403.781.1318 | Fax: | dawn.vanderhelm@creb.ca 300 Manning Road NE, Calgary, AB, T2E 8K4 | www.creb.com